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4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 STAPYLTON-SMITH FAMILY, CAMP BAY 
 

 Attached is a letter from the Stapylton-Smith Family, regarding issues relating to camping and 
signage at Camp Bay and on private property. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 

4.2 TE HAPU O NGATI WHEKE INCORPORATED 
 

 Attached is a letter from Te Hapu o Ngati Wheke Incorporated regarding the Gallipoli jetty, 
maintenance of the beach reserve and playground access on Rapaki Drive. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.3 LYTTELTON RECREATION GROUND RESERVE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 Attached is a letter from Lyttelton Recreation Ground Reserve Management Committee 
regarding the ownership of floodlights. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.4 JOHN BENNETT, GOVERNORS BAY 
 

 Attached is a letter from John Bennett, Governors Bay regarding elm trees on Cresswell 
Avenue, Governors Bay.  Supported by letters from Sally Tripp, Graeme Brady and Mr Croft. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.5 SUMMIT ROAD SOCIETY  
 

 Attached is a letter from Summit Road Society expressing views regarding a proposed initiative 
for a spray-free Lyttelton. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.6 GOVERNORS BAY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
 

 Attached is a letter from Governors Bay Community Association expressing views regarding a 
proposed initiative for a spray-free Lyttelton. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
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 4.7 PROJECT LYTTELTON 
 

 Attached is a letter from Project Lyttelton requesting support from the Community Board for the 
planting of fruit and nut trees, berries and other food crops and the removal of all toxic 
pesticides from public spaces in Lyttelton. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.8 SHIRLEY PATTERSON, DIAMOND HARBOUR 
 

 Attached is a letter from Shirley Patterson requesting an adult exercise playground in the 
Diamond Harbour area. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 
 4.9 ELIZABETH GRAHAM, LINWOOD 
 

 Attached is a letter from Elizabeth Graham, Linwood regarding public toilets in Lyttelton. 
 

  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 


